
 

News release 

For immediate release  

Entité 4’s AGM was a great success 

 
 
Aurora, Ontario (September 17, 2013) – Entité 4 held its third Annual General Meeting on September 10th in Aurora 
to take stock of 2012-2013 fiscal year and to celebrate the first tangible results for Francophones of its territory. 
We would like to thank our partners, community members and special guests who contributed to the success of 
the event. 
 
During the evening, special guests said a few words to congratulate Entité 4 and its partners for their work: Mr. 
John Maury, Manager of French Language Services Office at the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care and Mr. 
Daniel Cayen, Assistant Deputy Minister - Office of Francophone Affairs as well as Senior Managers from the 
Central, Central East and North Simcoe Muskoka LHINs. 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to officially recognize and thank our partners who contributed to the offering 

of chronic disease self-management 
workshops and to prioritizing 
francophone seniors for access to long-
term care at Pavillon Omer Deslauriers. 
"Alone we go faster, together we go 
further" said Mrs. Lemonde, Board Chair, 
when presenting recognition awards. "It 
is thanks to the exemplary collaboration 
of its partners that Entité 4 could obtain 
these concrete results for the 
francophone community of the region." 
The attendees watched a short video 
about Pavillon Omer Deslauriers, and 
listened with great interest to one of the 
participants of chronic disease 

workshops, Ms. Erline Germain, who gave an account of her experience. 
 
During this AGM, members re-elected three Board administrators whose terms had expired. Congratulations to 
Manon Lemonde, Cindy Zamiska and Dominique Janssens for their reappointment.  
 
Entité 4’s mandate is to make recommendations to the Central, Central East and North Simcoe Muskoka LHINs to 

improve access to quality health services in French for the francophone community in these areas. 
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To see the pictures and videos taken during the AGM, visit www.entite4.ca.  For more information, contact Katalin 

Bagi by email at k.bagi@entite4.ca or by phone at 905-726-8882, ext. 806. 

A group of award recipients 
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